
Friday, February 8, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 
 

 

SPORTS 

BLOCK SCHEDULE  

Period 2 7:50 – 9:55  

Brunch  9:55 – 10:10  

Period 4 10:15 –12:20  

Lunch  12:20 – 12:50 

Period 6 12:55 – 3:00  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

HEY DONS!  Roses are RED . . . roses are WHITE . . . and 
roses are PINK!  Did you know that worldwide, over 50 
MILLION roses are given for Valentine’s Day each year – 
and Valentine’s Day is just 1 week away!  Next week you 
can send a Valentine rose to someone  - let them know 
that you care – let them know that you are thinking about 
them – or simply make someone smile!  YOU CAN 
ORDER NEXT WEEK ON TUESDAY OR WEDNESDAY 
ONLY – see any specially marked CHOIR CUPID ON 
TUESDAY OR WEDNESDAY NEXT WEEK to place your 
order -- or you can come to the choir room during brunch 
or lunch.  Red is for LOVE, White is for FRIENDSHIP, 
and PINK is for Possibilities or the colors can mean 
anything you want.  ALL Roses are $3 each and will be 
delivered to students in their 
classes on Valentine’s Day 
starting in 3rd period.   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Tonight is the Baldwin Park annual film 
festival!  Congratulations to Amanda Guillen and Mario 
Navarrete whose films made it into the festival!  Come 
down to the Performing Arts Center tonight at 6pm to 
view the winning films and cast your vote for audience 
favorite.  Tickets are $5 at the door.  See you there! 

Boys Wrestling @ Brea Olinda HS—9:00am 
 
Saturday, February 9th  

Girls Wrestling @ Regionals—San Dimas HS 
Boys Wrestling @ Individuals—Brea Olinda HS 
Cheer @ State—Bakersfield 

February 11th—Holiday/No School 

February 14th—Valentine’s Day  

February 15th—Minimum Day/Winter Rally 

February 18th—Holiday/No School 

Did you know that AVID at SV is much more than just 
Focused Notes and Binder Checks? We have Fun Fridays, 
Family Nights, College Road Trips, Guest Speakers, and 
access to in class tutoring twice a week.  We are not about 
just the 4.0 student. We are about ALL STUDENTS who 
are determined to learn and who envision a better future 
for themselves.  

That being said, it is not too late to apply for AVID for next 
school year. We are currently accepting applications for 
next year's AVID 10 and AVID 11 classes. Pick up an 
application with Ms. Gutierrez in Room 212 or with any 
AVID teacher (Ms. Castillo-Parrales, Ms. Kittlaus, and Ms. 
Ramos). You can also download our application on the 
school website www.svdons.com. Turn in your application 
as soon as possible since interviews will happen in the 
middle of February.  

SPECIAL SCHEDULE  

http://www.svdons.com

